
NEWSLETTER
26th July/2nd August 2020 

PAINTING OF LOURDES GROTTO 
A very fine painting of our Grotto by local artist Vanda Luddy was unveiled yesterday in 
memory of the late  Bro. Christopher O Flaherty. This is a fitting tribute to a very special 
Dominican who is renowned for his care of people who come to our Church, and his care of 
the Grotto, the roses, the garden  and the Church.  Copies ( on cards)  available at Vanda’s 
Gallery on Abbeygate St.
Memorial cards available in the Church.

SUNDAY EVENING MASS SUSPENDED
Sunday evening Mass (7.30pm) discontinued indefinitely from this Sunday 26th July.   This 
will be reviewed when current restrictions are eased.

AUGUST MONDAY 
 Mass at 10.00am

PRIORY OFFICE CLOSED
 Will re-open on Tues 4th August. For urgent queries phone 091 582884

PAINTING OF CHURCH: Continues. Apologies  for inconvenience caused during the painting.

CONFESSIONS: Sat 10.30am- 11.30am. After daily 10.00am Mass on request.

BAPTISMS:  Contact Priory Office. At present on Sundays at 2.00pm

CONFIRMATIONS
Saturday 29th August. 10.30am – Mr. Farragher’s  Class; and  1.00pm-  Mr. Walsh’s class.

FIRST COMMUNIONS
Will be arranged once the school re-opens. Parents will be informed. 

WELCOME BACK!
(‘New normal’ at Mass in Claddagh Church)
WHERE WILL I SIT ? Welcomers in red ribbons will guide you.

SEATING:  2 per seat in centre; 1 per seat at side.
(Members of same household sit together)

HOLY COMMUNION : Up centre , and Down by side: 

COLLECTION : Collectors at Church Doors with coloured buckets

CLEANING : after each Mass – (5 times on Sunday; 3 times on week-days) We will need this to 
continue. All help welcome to clean the church.

BOOKING ? No need to book Capacity is 90 minimum. First come.... ‘CHURCH FULL’  notice will 
appear when church is full.


